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“To Grow strong in God’s Love as we Learn, Care and Pray.” 

 

Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 12 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I always enjoy seeing the children’s learning and this week the 

Year 4 children impressed me with their Geography 

knowledge and their understanding of Mountains and Rivers. 

Well done to Year 4 for this exceptional learning! We have 

also started rehearsals for our virtual choir in collaboration with 

Thomas Becket School. More details on this to follow. 

We are continually impressed by how our children live out the 

school’s mission through their generosity of spirit. Once again, 

I thank you for your support with our Shoebox appeal and all 

the food donations over the last few weeks.  

As the days are getting shorter and we near the end of 

November our thoughts turn to the start of Advent and the 

period of waiting and preparing for the coming of Jesus at 

Christmas. Let us take this time to pause in our busy lives, to 

prepare our hearts and minds and let the light shine within us. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Warmest Regards 

Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

            Lighting the Way 

In readiness for the start of Advent on 

Sunday, we have been preparing our hearts 

and thinking about our messages of hope 

for the world.     
 

Dear Jesus, 

Please help us to stay kind, considerate and 

generous through Advent and help us to be 

loving to others. 

Amen 

 

Year 2 Child 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

                              Shoebox Appeal 

   

St Mary’s Garden & Allotment                    

Area 

  

Weekly Attendance  

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 Everyday Counts 
Whole School - 98.5% 
 
Year 1 – 97.5%                                Year 4 – 98.2% 

Year 2 – 98.3%                                Year 5 – 100% 😊 

Year 3 – 100% 😊                           Year 6 – 96.75% 
  

 

 

‘A small shoebox can have a big impact 

with Operation Christmas Child 

Samaritans Purse 2020’ 

                    

Thank you all once again for all your 

donations. 

Following feedback from 

the children the planters 

in the garden and 

allotment area have 

been prepared. They are 

all very excited to start 

planting next Spring.  

A variety of shrubs and 

evergreen plants have 

also been planted to 

keep our garden looking 

wonderful all year 

round.  

Rodericks Dental                                

 

KS1 have received a care package this 

week from Rodericks Dental to 

increase their awareness of good oral 

health 


